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Road Repair on Rheem Delayed One Year 
Moraga staff announced that the road repair that was going to lead to the closure of Rheem 
Boulevard for four to five months this fall will not start until the spring of 2016. The reason for the 
delay is the inability of utility agencies such as PG&E or the East Bay Municipal Utility District to 
conduct under-road work that has to happen in that area before the road work is done. It therefore 
seemed more sensible to delay the repairs until the agencies have finished work there. The 
developer of the Rancho Laguna II project, SummerHill Homes, is in charge of the repair. The 
construction of the homes will start this fall and will not wait for the road repair as previously 
planned. S. Braccini 
 
Reach the reporter at: info@lamorindaweekly.com
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